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Child Care  
 

The child care center has wrapped up for another school year. We have completed the school year with 

18 children enrolled. We served 4 children of teen parents that are attending high school and the 

academy. The preschool room will lose 5 children to pre-K and kindergarten next fall. Three will move 

from the toddler room beginning next fall. The infant/toddler room has enrolled two more two year olds 

for the fall.   

We have lost three child care workers at the end of this month and will be hiring one full time employee 

and 3 half time workers.  

 

HiSet 
 

The HiSet program has served 18 adult students throughout the school year. We are down from last 

year. I believe this is due to the smaller space that was used throughout this school year. The month of 

May has been the busiest month for the HiSet program as many students are wanting to pass the official 

HiSet test in order to maintain employment and/or seek employment. At this point, BCC will be offering 

HiSet test dates in June and one in July.  

 

 

Families in Transition 

 

We are beginning to wrap up the school year and encouraging kids to keeping attending school until the 

last day! We encourage parents to send them especially during these hard times because they will 

receive two hot meals a day. The back pack food program is increasing weekly and over  max capacity 

of distribution which is 175 students, served over 200 students in May.  We are beginning to due data 

reporting on the homeless students for OPI.  We have 186 students identified as homeless for this school 

year.  

 

We had six homeless unaccompanied youth graduate from high school this year!   

 

 

   


